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Dear Local planners.

My e is Adam and 1 ive o« [

I would like to object to the planned build on the Ramsley field and would like to you consider the following:
1. The council planning department commissioned a study of the fields, which concluded that the fields were
grade 3a/3b agricultural land, and therefore not suitable for development as it is so close to an area of natural
beauty. The local plan conflicts with this and has rated the field as grade 4 urban land. Is the council going to

ignore this conflict and not seek a 3rd opinion?

2. The field is used by local residents who enjoy walking in the field as it is an amazing view. Is the council
going to take this away from the local community?

3. The field is farmed every year and yields a good crop each season. Does the council want to import more
food from Europe, putting more carbon into the atmosphere?

In this day and age it’s hard to find any politician or governing body to act with integrity. However, I hope there
is still some left in Tunbridge Wells and I ask you to take my points on board and act accordingly.

Best Regards
Adam

Sent from my iPhone=





